
 SALINE AQUATICS “LEGACY WALL” TILES 

 The pool at Saline High School is a fantastic facility. It is the home of the Saline Boys’ and Girls’ 
 Swim and Dive, as well as Water polo and other recreational teams, such as the Stingrays/USA. 
 You can help support these particular programs by purchasing a Memory Tile for our new 
 “LEGACY WALL” in the pool.  These tiles will also be available to SHS Alumni.  The proceeds 
 help to fund the aquatics programs. 

 The wall tiles measure 6” by “6 and can accommodate 4 to 6 lines. Wall tiles may include Name, 
 Event/Designation (i.e. Swim, Dive, Polo, Captain) and years of participation or graduation.  The 
 Community Education Director reserves the right to approve all messages on the tiles. You will 
 be contacted if there are any concerns.  The price of each tile will be $100. Please fill out the 
 attached order form, exactly as you wish it to appear on the tile.  Please print clearly.  Also, 
 include a contact name and phone number.  Thanks for your support! 

 Make checks payable to:  Saline Area Schools-Contact person: Brian Puffer - 734.401.4021 

 Please drop off your check and order form to the Community Education Office, 7265 Saline 
 Ann-Arbor Rd, Saline, MI, 48176 

 The Community Education office is open Monday - Friday from 8:00am - 4:00pm. 

 ORDER FORM IS LOCATED ON THE BACK. 



 Saline Aquatics “Legacy Wall” Tile Order Form 

 Please fill out the form below exactly as you wish it to appear on the title.  Please print out 
 clearly.  Include your name and phone number. 

 ___________________________________________________ 

 ___________________________________________________ 

 ___________________________________________________ 

 ___________________________________________________ 

 ___________________________________________________ 

 ___________________________________________________ 

 The price of each tile ordered is $100. 

 MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO:  SALINE AREA SCHOOLS 

 Contact Name:  _______________________________ 

 Phone Number:  _______________________________ 

 Thanks again for your support and GO HORNETS! 


